
4th October, 1928.

Dear Dr. Chlpman,
I understand that you are to he 

In Halifax on October 18th, on which date 
will also be held the DIAMQÏD JUBILEE of the 
Dalhousle Medical School.

Could you find It possible to 
represent the University officially on the 
occasion of this Anniversary? If so, will 
you let me know, and I will notify Dalhousle 
to that effect.

Sincerely yours,

V. W. Ghlpman, Esq. , M.D. 
1221, Mountain Street, 
Montreal.


